
SCHOOL MEALS - PACKED LUNCH 

Sent By: School Office 

Sent 06 Sep 2021 12:22 

It has come to our attention that the sandwich option is not showing on the menus to book. 

Unfortunately, as these have been published for the next 4 weeks, we are unable to edit the 

menus. 

However if you wish your child to have the 'Sandwich' option please choose 'Jacket Potato' 

if you child wants the 'Jacket Potato' option still book this as normal. 

As from Monday 4 October the Sandwich option will show for you to book 

Thank you for your support 

 


